
From: GARY KNUTSON <gary_knutson@comcast.net>  
Sent: Sunday, July 22, 2018 2:30 PM 
To: Donald Jones <bearpaw05@sbcglobal.net>; Greg Dunlap <blackey@sonic.net>; 
herbnorfolksr@gmail.com; Jodie Seaborn Super.Jodie@att.net <super.jodie@att.net>; Bryan Martin 
<plucky1945@yahoo.com>; VSPA LM37 <DonPoss-LM37@VSPA.com> 
Subject: Short Timer 
 

I want to thank  all my great friends of the 366th and Vspa and Cannon AB for putting 
up with me thru all these years.I love all of you.July the 16th VA told me my AML was 
back and I have 2 to 3 month to live (more or less). God bless you all. Don [Jones] I've 
been saying prayers for your daughter…. 

 


